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15 December 2022 

File Ref: OIAP-7-26777 

 
 

Tēnā koe  

Request for information 2022-232 and 2022-233 

I refer to your above requests for information dated 1 Decembe  2022 which was received by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council (Greater Wellington) on 1 D cembe  2022. You have requested the 
following: 

Request 2022-232: “documentation / minute  / or similar regarding the meeting when the decision 
was made by gwrc to cease the horse grazing from qep. ie. that horses where not to be grazed at 
qep.” 
 

Request 2022-233: “Scientific report that gwrc relied on to make the decision regarding removing 
horse grazing from qep.” 

Greater Wellington’s response follows: 

Request 2022-232  

Attachment 1 contains m eting documentation in relation to the Toitū Te Whenua Parks Network 
Plan Restricted Activity Assessment for a horse trekking business in Queen Elizabeth Park (QEP). 

Requ st 2022 233  

The majority of the Environmental Science report is contained within the QEP horse riding and 
gra ing FAQ document which can be found on the Greater Wellington website. The remaining pages 
can be found in the Appendix to the Toitū Te Whenua Restricted Activity Assessment which is also 
on the website in the document library. 

The QEP horse riding and grazing FAQ document also contains further details about the assessment 
process.  PROACTIVE R

ELE
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• QEP horse riding and grazing changes FAQ: www.gw.govt.nz/document/20063/queen-
elizabeth-park-horse-riding-and-grazing-changes-faq 

• Toitū Te Whenua Restricted Activity Assessment: www.gw.govt.nz/document/20435/toitu-
te-whenua-parks-network-plan-restricted-activity-assessment-queen-elizabeth-park qep
harse-trekking-and-grazing 

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published sho tly on Greater Wellington’s 
website with your personal information removed. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Al Cross  
Kaiwhakahaere Matua Taiao | General Manager, Environment Group  
 
Attachment 1 
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QEP Restricted Activity assessment – Kapiti Stables  
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